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Dear legislators, 

I am writing to you as a concerned trapper from Minnesota, in support of my fellow 

sportsman of Oregon.   The fur industry is constantly attacked based off of feelings 

from individuals that do not know what it takes to manage wildlife.  Stopping the sale 

of fur will not stop disease, starvation nor predation of domestic and wild animals 

from happening within any environment.  Sportsman nation wide take wildlife 

management seriously.   

 

Sincerely, 

A Minnesota Trapper 

Tony Crow 


